
For questions or more information, please contact 

Tina@centerforprevention.org  (973) 383-4787       

Join us for a fun evening!  
 Interactive presentations by         

Sussex County students 

 Special Guests: Senator Oroho, 

Chief Richards & PSA Winners! 

 Town Hall Meeting 
Newton Municipal Building  

April 17, 2019  7:00-8:00pm 

Celebrate Alcohol Awareness Month PSA Winners! 

Talk Early 
Parents often talk to their kids 2 years too late 

concerning alcohol 
Talk Often 
Kids need clear rules and expectations to stay 

alcohol-free 


